Mission Conversion Services Alliance

Transition Update

It may be hard to believe, but last week marked the midpoint of the
OSMS transition period. We are proud to announce that we’ve
achieved several significant milestones during this time. We’ve
successfully conducted on-site townhalls, issued employment
letters to our new OSMS team members, and developed a robust
organizational structure.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the incumbent contractors, the
management staff, the SPFPA and USW labor unions, and our
teaming partners for their unwavering cooperation and dedication
to a smooth work scope transition.

As we move into the next phase of this transition, we’re excited to
commence the employee onboarding process very soon.

Our achievements so far are a testament to the power of teamwork
and the importance of including everyone in this process.As the
Senior Human Resources and Labor Relations Manager for MCSA, |
look forward to building on the relationships that this transition has
created as we move forward into the second half of this transition.
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Human Resources & B 865-730-8990
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